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Modernization:  New Claim Adjustment Reason Code Will 
Assist With Medicare Cost Reporting 
Prior to March 7, 2019, pricing explanation of benefits (EOB) were processing with Claim Adjustment Reason 
Code (CARC) CO-96 (Non-covered Charges), which has created problems with Medicare Cost Reporting.  Going 
forward, EOBs will show with the CO-45 (Claim Paid at Maximum Allowed Amount).  If a provider needs their 
835 re-run to show the CO-45 codes, please send an email to nevadaprovidertraining@dxc.com.  
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